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Lucas County has officially moved to not
renew previously invested $1.5 million in
Israeli Bonds. Thanks to your advocacy, the
county has wisely decided not to renew this
investment. Israel's actions in Gaza and its
escalating military spending raise serious
ethical concerns. Continuing such investments
would not only be a financial risk but also a
moral compromise. We urge Lucas County to
stay true to its values by avoiding investments
that are both financially and ethically
irresponsible.

Allow Lucas County to serve as a precedent
for your county. Ohio Counties, including
Lucas County, have the legal right to choose
not to renew past investments. This decision
Is not subject to change by any authority,
including Attorney General Dave Yost. It is
entirely within the county's rights to distance
itself from involvement in the Israeli
government's war crimes.




